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Up and coming …… Tea & Topic
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CANCER SUPPORT




       2nd Wednesday of every month

11th February 
Robert Bestow 
Motor Neurone Disease – Recent developments in MND

11th March 
Susan Addie 

Pharmacokinetics of opioids
8th April 
Fiona Wylie 

Bereavement – bereavement & important update of
              & Jackie Britton          
information of medical certificate cause of death (MCCD)







The Renfrewshire Palliative Care Project Team would like to wish you a Happy New Year. Perhaps your News Years resolution is to participate in more work related training and education…….. - if so make sure you keep reading!


This is the second Newsletter provided by Renfrewshire Palliative care project team , we would like to update you on our progress over the last three months and provide you with the next three months training calendar, including all palliative care related training available to staff  within Renfrewshire.


Firstly a thank you, we are really grateful that local staff have continued to communicate with the project team and feedback barriers in providing seamless high quality palliative, this is helping steer our work to meet local needs. Please feel free to contact us any time, with your experiences, whether the issue is big or small.


A prime example of one of the ‘little things’ highlighted by a community nurse working over a weekend was Out of Hours GPs often did not carry enough pink sheets for prescribing medication for syringe pumps (often used to manage symptoms at end of life). We were able to contact the person who stocks the OOH GPs work bag to increase the number they carry and in turn reduce the waiting time for people who need their symptoms managed in this way and also reduce the chance of a nurse having to waste time going to get the paper work.




















For those of you who are finding that training is clashing with other commitments you have, but you are keen to learn something new or perhaps refresh existing knowledge, we have something just for you! 


Macmillan Learn Zone is an educational resource available for anyone to access. 


It is fantastic in that it really does have something suitable for everyone, whether you are perhaps a carer, clinical nurse specialist, social worker, or GP I guarantee there will be something in there for you!


There are a HUGE range of different topics from an Introduction to Cancer, Information and Signposting, to Good practice for leaders and managers and all these larger topics are then broken down into course modules which you can dip into online, whenever you have the time. Most of them are really quick to complete and you even get a certificate which you can add to your PDP for each one you finish.


Simply use this link and let your learning begin! Click the box to ENROL and you are off, once you have started all you need to do is keep your user name and password somewhere safe for next time 





 Available at: � HYPERLINK "http://learnzone.org.uk/stack.php?s=22" ��http://learnzone.org.uk/stack.php?s=22�      


Be Macmillan Learn Zone








Renfrewshire Palliative Care Project Team








We held our first Before I Die Wall event on the Saturday 29TH November in SOAR at Braehead. 


This idea was originally developed by an artist in America to encourage people to think about what was important for them to do before they die. It could be anything from bungee jumping, to kissing a supermodel or perhaps visiting a relative abroad. 


People are encouraged to write their wishes on a big black board to create a colourful work of art and have the opportunity to think about making plans for what really matters to them.


The day was a huge success over 50 people wrote on the wall and over 150 people engaged in the event through reading what others had written and chatting about it. What would you like to do before you die……? 
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REMINDER: ALL TRAINING AVAILABLE FROM THE CALENDAR REQUIRES YOU TO BOOK A PLACE WITH THE PROVIDER JUST USE THE CONTACTS PROVIDED AND GIVE US A CALL/EMAIL. LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE SOON





  


 






































 End of Life Care 


 


The Liverpool Care Pathway (LCP) has now officially been withdrawn. The Scottish Government published a statement in December 2014 confirming current position in the guidance ‘Caring for People in the last few days and hours of life’. Local health boards are to use this guidance and the 4 principles within as a framework for further planning and development of end of life care. 





1. Informative, timely and sensitive communication is an essential component of each individual person’s 


     care 


2. Significant decisions about a person’s care, including diagnosing dying, are made on the basis of multi-


     disciplinary discussion 


3. Each individual person’s physical, psychological, social and spiritual needs are recognised and 


     addressed as far as is possible 


4. Consideration is given to the wellbeing of relatives or carers attending the person 





NHS Education Scotland has created a document which enables easy access to this guidance and links as well as providing an opportunity for health boards and agencies to share local resources and learning. 


NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde has developed its own resource: ‘Guidance for Person Centred Care in the Last Stages of Life’ based on this national guidance. It explores each of the 4 principles giving prompts for good practice. � HYPERLINK "http://www.palliativecareggc.org.uk/professional/eolc/GPCCLSL%20-%2020%2011%2014.pdf" ��http://www.palliativecareggc.org.uk/professional/eolc/GPCCLSL%20-%2020%2011%2014.pdf� 


This guidance also includes things to consider around use of DNACPR, symptom management at the end of life and Bereavement with the electronic version incorporating direct links to supporting information and resources. 


It is intended that management plans and significant conversations should continue to be clearly documented within existing documentation systems. All of the above information and more can be found at the GGC Palliative Care Website or in a new Palliative Care Folder in Staffnet.


  


 






































